## Appendix B2

From:

Mike Dalzell

Sent:

03 June 2015 11:20

To:

Subject:

RE: Savers - Market Place

Dear Lynsay,

Based on your mail below I would suggest that this proposal would create problems in regard to public nuisance in particular and also could encourage crime and disorder.

The proposed unit will be directly adjacent to what will be a new high quality public realm area including seating.

It would in my view be very unwise to allow a premises to sell alcohol to be consumed off the premises in such an environment and in particular given the history of street drinking problems experienced in the adjacent Town Hall square area.

There are and will be plenty of opportunities for the consumption of alcohol in licensed premises within the current market area but they will be properly and effectively supervised by those establishments.

Regards

Mike